The Quarterly meeting of the Tidewater HOA was held at the Clinton Police Dept on !0/14/2024.

Those in attendance from the board where Barry Sullivan, Keith Sinusas and Dick Juel. Both Regina Moller and Rick Trautman where under the weather.

Barry opened the meeting by stating that we have received A quote from Giovanni Landscaping which was twice as much as Mike Hesser’s last contract and we are waiting on one more. Barry will meet with Mike next week to go over his bid. We have also received a quote from the Fertilizer company which was about $400.00 more then last year. Barry also stated that the committee reviewing the by-laws was about finished and would be presented membership for a vote at to the our annual meeting in January. He also requested that if anyone had any input to the changes please email Regina with your suggestions.

Keith reported that all of our budget items where in line but we would most likely have another assessment in January to increase our emergency funds.

Betsey Strom requested that we have our January meeting on Zoom so that those people who flee the cold can participate. We said we would do our best to accommodate  her request.

Respectively submitted Dick Juel Secretary
